Reallocation of approved Mini-Grant Hours
(August 5, 2011)

The following procedures must be followed when approved Mini-Grant hours are reallocated.
1. Total hours for the Mini-Grant may not exceed what was originally approved by the Mini-Grant Committee.

2. Mini-Grant hours can only be reallocated amongst original Mini-Grant participants listed on the approved Mini-Grant proposal cover sheet.

3. Mini-Grant participants whose hours are being decreased must notify the Mini-Grant Treasurer (Ryanna Dimick) in writing that they are aware of and in agreement of the decrease.  Written notification can be either an email or a signed and dated letter from the participant.
4. Mini-Grant contact person must submit a dated revised Mini-Grant cover sheet reflecting the reallocation of hours amongst the Mini-Grant participants (remember to keep a copy of the revised Mini-Grant cover sheet).  Please note it will not need supervisors’ signatures again because the Mini-Grant Committee will have the original cover sheet.

5. Mini-Grant Treasurer will then send copies of both the dated revised Mini-Grant cover sheet and written notification from Mini-Grant participants whose hours are decreasing to the appropriate people.
